
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commision 
Washington, DC 20555 
December 4th, 2000 

To Whom it May Concern, 

This letter is to notify you that Marc Freidamn does not work out of this office in Great 

River, New York. Please update your mailing list with the correct information listed 
below: 

Marc Freidman 
8201 Corporate Drive, Suite 600 
Landover, MD 20785 

Thank you, 

Carissa Hanley 
Receptionist
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ProcureNet Inc.  

3500 Sunrise Highway 

Great River, NY 11739
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